
 

 
 

      
  
 

  

        

          
  

 
Dear Community Business: 
 
We are excited to offer you the opportunity to support learning and enrichment 
opportunities for ḰELSET Elementary School, located at 1800 Forest Park Drive in 
North Saanich.   
 
Our biggest fundraiser of the year is our Spring Fair which is scheduled for June 6th, 
2014. This parent organized event is the highlight of the ḰELSET social calendar 
with over 1000 people attending annually.   
 
Our Parent Advisory Council is raising over $40,000 to support student activities, 
educational materials and arts, literacy and physical education programs for our 
students this year. 
 
We invite your company to help us raise these funds and would appreciate any 
donations that you may be able to make to enhance our auction. 100% of the 
proceeds from the fair go to support our students and school.   We also encourage 
you to send along promotional materials for your company.  We would be happy to 
have them available with your donation, for the attendees of the auction. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Sara at 250.634.4407 or 
sarabensonis@gmail.com. 
 
Thank-you very much for your kind consideration in helping us support the students 
and staff! 
 
 
Warm Regards, 
ḰELSET Elementary School PAC 
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